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Teema: POLAND - INVITATION TO H.E. Minister of Justice and Digital
Affaires of the Republic of Estonia, Ms Liisa Pakosta

Tdhelepanu! Tegemist on valisvdrgust saabunud kirjaga.Tundmatu saatja
korral palume linke ja faile mitte avada.

Att: H.E. Ms Liisa Pakosta, Minister of Justice and Digital Affairs of
the Republic of Estonia

Dear Sirs,

The Embassy of the Republic of Poland presents its compliments to the
Ministry of Justice and Digital Affairs of the Republic of Estonia and
has the honour to convey the invitation from Deputy Prime Minister and
Minister of Digital Affairs Mr Krzysztof Gawkowski to H.E. Ms Liisa
Pakosta, Minister of Justice and Digital Affairs of the Republic of
Estonia to the meeting of EU Cybersecurity Ministers, which will take
place on 4 September 2024 in Karpacz (Poland), with a kind request to be
delivered to the Esteemed Addressee. The Embassy of the Republic of
Poland avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Ministry of
Justice and Digital Affairs of the Republic of Estonia the assurances of
its highest consideration.

If you have any additional questions, please do not hesitate to contact
us,

Sincerely Yours,
Anna Peuka
Charge daffaires a.i.
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